Cancellation and late arrival policy:

You will be charged the full fee for any missed appointments that occur

without having rendered a full 24-hour cancellation notice (except, of

course, in extreme emergency).

This notice MUST be given by phone only (Please call

603-464-5119). An e-mail notice of your cancellation is

insufficent.

Also, your promptness is appreciated. We all like things to run

smoothly and happen on time. When you are late, it creates a wave of

lateness that can affect other prompt clients who deserve to have their

appointments occur on time. We all have unavoidable delays in our

lives and allowances MAY be made in so far as another client's

appointed time is unaffected. However, out of respect for the clients

scheduled after your treatment time, if you are late, you will only be

offered that part of your appointment time that is still available to you

and you will be charged the full fee. Thank you for your understanding.
